

WORKING TO SUPPORT OUR STUDENTS AND STAFF

www.begbiepac.weebly.com

Gift Card Fundraiser

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Are you thinking about what to give your friends and family this COVID season? Why not a gift card for things they need, while helping our school? This year, the BegbiePAC is adding a Gift Card Fundraiser through www.shopfunds.ca, a Canadian organization which only deals with schools and non-profits. Certain vendors, such as Old Spaghetti Factory, Sammy J's Grill and Bar, and Brown's Socialhouse, are offering extra cards, bonuses, or extra percentages, for this holiday season. Participation is optional.

Proceeds will be used directly to benefit our students.

ORDERING:

OPTION 1: Go to www.shopfunds.ca. Complete registration for your family, link your account to Sir Matthew Begbie Elementary School, then pick out your gift cards and denomination. Payments will need to be given to PAC volunteers on below dates, or by e-Transfer. This website does not accept payments.

OPTION 2: Fill out the attached pdf order form and enclose with payment via cash or cheque in the provided envelope. PAC volunteers will be at the school to collect these envelops from 8:30am – 9:30am on the dates below. (Cheques can be made payable to: Sir Matthew Begbie P.A.C.)

Collection Dates (8:30 am - 9:30 am each day below):

Tuesday, November 24, 2020 Wednesday, November 25, 2020 Thursday, November 26, 2020

December 1, 2020

December 2, 2020 - LAST DAY TO ORDER

OPTION 3 (easiest): Send an eTransfer to begbiepactreasurer@gmail.com with a description of what you want to order, and how you would like to receive your cards. eTransfers are securely, and immediately, auto-deposited into the PAC bank account so no security questions are needed.

Last day to accept orders: Wednesday, December 2, 2020.

You should receive your cards by **December 16, 2020.** Please email begbiepactreasurer@gmail.com, or begbieschoolpac@gmail.com if you have not received your card by then, or if you have any questions.

Thank you for your continued support of our school. Sincerely, The Begbie PAC 5% to school Bonus \$10 card with every \$25*

*The Old Spaghetti Factory is giving a bonus \$10 card with all their \$25 cards sold. The \$10 bonus OSF card can only be used between January 2 and March 15, 2021 and only one bonus \$10 card per table per sitting.

